
 
Dear legislators, 
Has anyone considered that the increasing homeless population that Bend, and Oregon in 
general is inviting to stay here raise the costs for everyone? What about retirees on a fixed 
income should they pay more taxes? When they have worked their whole lives unlike the drug 
addicts littering and disrespecting our streets and property. 
Or how would you like it if you were being charged 875.00 a month for a bare bones federal 
health plan when you can barely afford your property taxes? Where are the critical thinkers 
here? Who creates these laws? Why are they skewed to benefit only the Irresponsible growing 
portion of our population while decimating the shrinking portion of our cities which actually pay 
the bills and prop up the infrastructure? Do you want those people to leave? Because you are 
doing your best to achieve a state of degenerates and second homes where no one actually 
lives. 
Start using your noodle and stop this ridiculous grab for money. 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


